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24 August, 2020 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Construction of Next-Generation Environmentally-Friendly Car Carrier Fueled by LNG 

(3rd report) – Launched 

 

On July 31 2020, the LNG fueled car carrier which is under construction at Tadotsu 

Shipyard Co.Ltd. (Imabari Shipbuilding Group) was launched safely. 

Construction is currently on going with an estimated delivery within the 2020 fiscal year. 

 

Watering for Launching 

 

Launching 

 

  

<Compliance with MARPOL (*) Annex VI NOx Tier III >  

(*The International Convention for Prevention of Marine Pollution) 

The main engine on this vessel is a dual-fuel diesel engine ME-GI with exhaust gas 

recirculation system (EGR) to apply with NOx Tier III.  

Regulation of NOx Tier III requires 80% reduction of NOx against that of Tier I. 
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Auxiliary engines are also dual-fuel diesel engines which conform to NOx Tier III in gas 

mode. The auxiliary engine with a Selective Catalytic Reduction System (SCR) is designed 

to meet NOx tier III requirements even in diesel mode, offering flexibility in the choice of 

fuel. 

 

 

Link: 

November 28, 2019, Construction of Next-Generation Environmental-Friendly Car Carrier 

Fueled by LNG  

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/car/car-

8039923832625292775/main/0/link/20191128_en2%20.pdf 

 

May 20, 2020, Construction of Next-Generation Environmental-Friendly Car Carrier 

Fueled by LNG (2nd report) – Installed LNG fuel tank 

 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/car/car-

7992098554579834972/main/0/link/200520EN%20.pdf 

 

※  “K” Line Group, as a participant in the United Nations Global Compact, is promoting 

activities that contribute to SDGs (Sustainable Development Goals), and this project is 

a part of its ongoing activities. 

 

 

 (https://www.un.org/sustainabledevelopment/) 

 

Contact; 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Car Carrier Planning & Development Group  

General Manager Kentaro Tsuji  +81-3-3595-5471 

 

Fleet Management Team, Car Carrier Planning & Development Group 

Manager   Takahiro Suzuki +81-3-3595-5468 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/car/car-8039923832625292775/main/0/link/20191128_en2%20.pdf
https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/car/car-8039923832625292775/main/0/link/20191128_en2%20.pdf
https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/car/car-7992098554579834972/main/0/link/200520EN%20.pdf
https://www.kline.co.jp/en/news/car/car-7992098554579834972/main/0/link/200520EN%20.pdf
https://www.un.org/sustainabledevelopment/sustainable-development-goals/

